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Finding What Matters

Ms. Jones’ second grade students at Charles Olbon School are learning all
about the different states of matter, By combining an Alka-Seltzer tablet
(solid), and water (liquid), students were able to create the third state of

matter (gas) and cause the balloon to expand.

Monday, Oct. 12 - District
is closed in observance   

 of Columbus Day

 Tuesday, Oct. 13, 6 p.m. 
 School 1 Home & School

Association School 
virtual meeting

Tuesday, Oct. 13,  7 p.m.  
Charles Olbon School 

 Home & School
Association School 

virtual meeting

Thursday, Oct. 15 
 Beatrice Gilmore School

picture day; details to
follow for both in person

and remote students

Monday, Oct. 19, 7 p.m. 
 Board of Education
regular meeting at

Borough Hall.
Attendance is limited to

25, inclusive of the
board. Social distancing

and face masks are
mandatory. The meeting
will be televised on local
public access channels

and will be streamed live
on the District's
Facebook page

Students in Mrs. Capo's
class at Beatrice

Gilmore School showed
off their school spirit
last Friday to kick off
the annual Week of
Respect observance,

which was held
district-wide this week.

Showing

Their Spirit



The Charles Olbon Home & School
Association welcomed back the

teachers to the new school year with a
yummy breakfast during the second

week of school.

The Mayor & Council, Police Department and
Municipal Alliance hosted a free ‘National

Night Out’ drive-in movie on Tuesday night.
Fifty cars full of families enjoyed a showing of
"Monster House" in the Charles Olbon School
parking lot. The School 1 and Charles Olbon

HSAs sold treats to those in attendance. 

Teacher TreatsFun Night Out 

Ms. Elman's class at Charles Olbon
School learned about the five senses by
taking part in a mystery smell activity. 
 They had to take turns guessing each of

the mystery smells. After everyone
made their guesses, the items were

revealed. They had a blast! They also
used their senses to describe objects

around them and make observations
through going on an outdoor five senses

scavenger hunt.

Five Senses Fun 



Beatrice Gilmore School third grade teacher Mrs. Capo “picked” good books for her students after
they filled out a Reader’s Interest Inventory. Their reading interests, genre preference, and series

suggestions were used to select student books.

Special Picks 

The club's next monthly meeting will be Wednesday, Oct. 14 at 8 p.m., in person, where winter and
spring sports, weekend art classes, and bringing in new activities for youth will be discussed. It
encourages members to attend, and provide input. Please remember to wear a mask. 
Soccer registration is open and ongoing. The season is underway, however it is not too late to register.
Registration will remain open until Oct. 16. Register at https://www.wpbgc.org4. 
The club is in search of volunteers to take over: recreational cheer, competition cheer, softball, and
basketball. If you are interested, or know of someone who may be, email wpbgclub@gmail.com.

The WP Boys & Girls Club announces the following: 

WP Boys & Girls Club will resume monthly meetings next week 



Just like Spookley, second graders are unique! Students in Mrs. Skrbic's and Mrs. Hope's classes at
Charles Olbon School created "unique" pumpkins they made for the Week of Respect. They read the

book "Spookley the Square Pumpkin" and created their own version. 

Celebrating What Makes Us Unique


